
 

 

 

The Manitoulin Panthers are excited to release details of the modified program we are looking to offer 

this season. 

Hockey Canada, NOHA and OHF as well as the Government and Public Health Unit have put out the 

following guidelines in the current return to hockey phase. 

 

Maximum of 50 participants per league 

Maximum of 25 skaters permitted on ice at one time 

Maximum 9 skaters and 1 goalie per team 

3 on 3 or 4 on 4 game play structure  

No Try Outs 

No Body Contact 

Participants arrive at the arena fully dressed 

Dressing rooms vacated 10 minutes after games / practices 

Players to bring their own water bottle, no sharing 

Temperatures taken prior to entering arena facility.  If you are ill, stay home 

Limited Travel 

Reduced registration fees 

No tournaments 

 

 



 

 

 

With these guidelines in mind, the Manitoulin Panthers are looking to offer the following program to our 

2019-2020 registered members: 

A U11, U13 & U15 program   

**We are open to running a U18 program if the interest is there** 

Three (3) ice times per week with a focus on skill development delivered by a dedicated and 

qualified Coaching Staff 

Goalie development programming 

A 3 on 3 game play structure with no body contact – League in which competition will take place 

undetermined at this time 

Limited Travel once league competition begins 

Where there is a need for two teams in a division, players will be assessed and tiered based on 

skill and age by a committee with extensive hockey experience and knowledge 

Program runs for 8 weeks, at a fee of $350 

The intent is to run the seasonal program in 8-week blocks.  As guidelines change, we will adapt the 

program to fit them.  

Pre-registration is required in order for us to gauge interest in this modified program.  Pre-registration 

will open the week of August 17th.  You will not be eligible to register for the program if your registration 

is not complete.  By pre-registering, you are assisting the association in providing actual numbers to 

move forward with our proposed plan.  The program is open to all 2019-2020 registered Manitoulin 

Panthers members. 

Please note by pre-registering and committing to the program we are offering you are not required to 

pay registration fees until the program begins.  We will not have a start date until arena facilities open. 

Thank you for your patience while we navigate through this very different hockey season.  We look 

forward to seeing all members join us back on the ice for another season with the Manitoulin Panthers. 


